
 

 

 

Mrs Perry-Hodge’s weekly update  

 Our EYFS children have now been with us for a whole term and we are delighted 

with their progress. This week, they have been sorting and classifying natural ob-

jects, as well as using them in their maths learning, for example counting pinecones 

and subitising with conkers. Their reading and spelling is also progressing and they 

have learnt four new sounds and are now practising blending CVC words, such as 

bus and dog.  Well done Zebra and Giraffe for a great first term! 

All children have learnt about e-safety this term and in year one, they have been 

thinking about what information they should keep private and what to do if they 

have concerns and need help using the internet. In book club, they have continued 

reading about important characters in Black History, such as Mohammed Ali and 

Aretha Franklin and have considered the actions of Marcus Rashford in a play pro-

ject, who campaigned for food vouchers over the school holidays during the pan-

demic.   

In year two, the children wrote fact files about the island of St Lucia in English. 

Linking to this, in their Black History learning, they focused on the experiences and 

contributions of the Windrush Generation on the United Kingdom, reimagining 

positive posters of welcome  instead of examples from the time. Further learning in 

Leopards and Dolphins considered the life and actions of Edward Colston and dis-

cussion around what should happen to the statue.  

A HUGE thank you to Mr Short who visited all the classes, sharing the book ’Follow 

the Drinking Gourd’, telling the story of slaves escaping by following the stars. The 

story was further brought to life by Mr Short’s amazing singing - the children loved 

it! 

Wishing you all a fantastic half-term break together; please remember that there 

are two INSET days on Monday 30th and Tuesday 31st October and so, school will 

re-open for all children on Wednesday 1st November. 

Our Three Golden Rules 

We are respectful. 

We are ready to learn. 

We walk proudly. 

Our ‘Star Learners’ are se-

lected each week for out-

standing behaviour and atti-

tudes, having  demonstrated 

our three rules at all points 

and been ‘the best that we 

can be’. A huge well done 

and thank you to - 

Harvey (Dolphins) 

Oliver Q (Leopards) 

Jake (Lions) 

Alice (Penguins) 

 

The following children have been recognised as having been working especially hard this week to be 

‘the best that we can be’. Our Bromley Bears support children in developing personal attributes, with 

the aim of making successful lifelong learners. 

Lion class Penguin class Leopard class Dolphin class 

Joey 

Work Well Bear 

Henry 

Understand Others Bear 

Lewis 

Work Well Bear 

Dempsey 

Concentrate Bear 

Marina 

Understand Others Bear 

Bo 

Work Well Bear 

Edie K 

Concentrate Bear 

Eleanor 

Improve Bear 
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Y2 fascinated by the story ‘Follow 

the Drinking Gourd’. Later, Mr 

Short sang the story, with the chil-

dren joining in. 

Friday afternoon play projects in Leopard class - we still love them! In these examples, 

the children are working on models of St Lucia. 



 

 

 

  

 

Children making models during continuous provision in EYFS and joining in with Mr Short. 



Friends of School updates 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Teatowels 

The children of BHIS have been busy creating their very own self-portraits for our school tea tow-
els. These lovely keepsakes make fantastic Christmas gifts and are now available to buy from PTA 
events.  They are priced at £4 each or 3 for £10!  The image is last year’s as the 2023-24 is currently 
being worked on. 

Go to  https://www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofbromleyheathinfantschool/index.cfm?
event=Login   Click shop, uniform and merchandise and choose how many you would like to pur-
chase. Closing date for all orders is the 30th Octo-
ber.  Please note once the order goes through we are una- ble to 
purchase any more.  

Don't miss out!  

 

 

 

 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.pta-events.co.uk%2ffriendsofbromleyheathinfantschool%2findex.cfm%3fevent%3dLogin&c=E,1,6hNxkN716426vD5HzMMtbDCRJJevf5fyUpoBv_gFwvLkiR4hEaOVG48zR9F3nD5kGW7d56OeQm5LRQpALuoTSLxUbCk6jkRZAn9u-78DDXFUqQY,&typ
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.pta-events.co.uk%2ffriendsofbromleyheathinfantschool%2findex.cfm%3fevent%3dLogin&c=E,1,6hNxkN716426vD5HzMMtbDCRJJevf5fyUpoBv_gFwvLkiR4hEaOVG48zR9F3nD5kGW7d56OeQm5LRQpALuoTSLxUbCk6jkRZAn9u-78DDXFUqQY,&typ


 

 



 

 



 

Wrap Around Care 

 Koala club booking is available for booking for all year groups - please 

use the Arbor app to book. This runs from 7:45 for breakfast and until 6 

for tea club Mondays to Thursdays. 

 

After school clubs for term two are available now to book 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Sports clubs are run by Signature Sports who also work in the school with all classes and at 
lunchtime. This term, Signature Sports clubs are for children in year one and two. Clubs start in 
the first week back. There are no Signature Sports clubs in the last week of term. 
 
 Tuesday - Football (Years 1 & 2) 

 Wednesdays - Multi-Sports (Years 1 & 2) 

 Thursday - Gymnastics (Reception, Year 1 & Year 2) 
Friday - Dance (Reception, Year 1 & Year 2) 

 
https://www.signaturesportscoaching.co.uk/category/bromley-heath-infants-school 

 Our art club, run by local artist Catherine Williams, continues to be 

extremely popular. Even the school staff have had a lesson! The club 

takes place on Mondays (starting on Monday 6th November be-

cause of the INSET) for children in year one and two and will run for 

five weeks. 

The cost for the club is £5 a session so £25 for the term (this cost in-

cludes all materials). There will be a maximum of 15 children for this 

club, and they will take part in a different project each week that they will complete and 

take home.  

To book, please contact Catherine Williams using the following email cathe-

rinewilliamsprintmaker@gmail.com address or by calling 07966 328525 for details. Her 

website is http://www.catherinewilliams.co.uk/the-artist/ 

https://www.signaturesportscoaching.co.uk/category/bromley-heath-infants-school
mailto:catherinewilliamsprintmaker@gmail.com
mailto:catherinewilliamsprintmaker@gmail.com
http://www.catherinewilliams.co.uk/the-artist/


 

 

 

 

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Copies of this form have also been emailed to families 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 



 DATES FOR DIARIES  

October Black History Month 

Wednesday 18th October/ 

Thursday 19th October 

Parents’ consultations 

Friday 20th October Last day of term 1. 

Monday 30th/ Tuesday 31st 

October 

INSETs 3 and 4. School closed for all children. 

Wednesday 1st November First day of term 2 (for children) 

1-3rd November Awe and Wonder focus 

Thursday 2nd November Christchurch visitors - reflection activities for Y1 and 2 considering 

the awe of nature 

Friday 3rd November (after 

school) 

Friends of School ‘Bonfire Night’ cake sale. Bag yourself a treat for 

the weekend! 

Tuesday 7th November Kingswood Heritage Museum - Y2 workshop on remembrance 

Tuesday 7th November  EYFS Phonics Workshop: 2.45pm 

Wednesday 8th November Parent workshops:  

18:00 - Y2 curriculum; 18:30 - Y1 curriculum 

Monday 13th November Whole school individual photos (no PE kit please) 

Tuesday 14th November EYFS trip to Westonbirt Arboretum 

Tuesday 14th November Jonathan’s Jungle Roadshow - Y2 

Friday 17th November Children In Need Day 

Wednesday 22nd November Theatre production of Cinderella (whole school).  

Thank you to FOS for funding. 

Monday 27th November Christchurch Assembly Team - The Christmas Story 

Friday 1st December BHI and BHJ Christmas Fayre (after school) 

Wednesday 6th December Christmas lunch (TBC) 

Wednesday 6th December Full Governing Board meeting 

Friday 8th December EYFS Nativity  

Monday 11th December KS1 Christmas Production (evening) 

Tuesday 12th December KS1 Christmas Production (morning) 

Wednesday 13th December Christmas performance for grandparents 

Friday 15th December End of term two 

Tuesday 2nd January 2024 Start of term three 


